OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 2 8 2018

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 1177 without my signature.
This bill prohibits any person from purchasing more than one long-gun per month.

I vetoed a substantially similar bill in 2016, and my views have not changed.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. BYown Jr.
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